
September 30, 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Dudah Cares, 

 

I am writing to thank you for your kind and generous support of my studies through the 

disbursement of. Dudah Cares (DML) award.  I am enrolled in my third year at the College of 

Arts and Science in the Department of Indigenous Studies.  It is my desire to obtain my degree in 

Indigenous Studies as well as a degree in Indigenous Social Work. I am still deciding on whether 

I will pursue a masters or a PhD in either field. I want to affect change for the youth, young 

adults, adults and elders of my community. 

 

As a student with physical, learning, and medical disabilities, costs associated with my education 

are higher than most.  And this bursary will ease the stress of those costs.  Thanks again for your 

generous support.  It means a lot! My grandmother who raised me would be so proud! I am the 

first one in my family to get a university education. 

 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

Eileen Lennie-Koshman 

 

 

 

 

 


